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The Support Services Committee met on Monday, October 28, and discussed the 

following: 

 

• The North Wales Elementary School Additions and Renovations project is now 

closed out.  All contractors have satisfied their obligations and final payment has 

been disbursed or will be approved for dispersmant this evening. 

 

• Inglewood Elementary School Additions and Renovations are substantially 

complete.  Punch list work has been or is still being completed for all Prime 

Contracts. 

 

• The committee also discussed the near final design of the Hatfield Elementary 

School Additions and Renovations, following a presentation of that design by the 

Architect. Conditional approval has been granted by the Hatfield Township 

Planning Commission, and the Committee asked that the presentation be placed on 

the November 12 Work Session Agenda for the full School Board to view. 

 

• The administration reported on the status of the NPHS Camera upgrade and the 

Security Fencing project, as well as NPHS/ESC Energy Projects. 

 

• The administration gave an update on Energy Efficiencies. 

 

The next meeting of the Support Services committee is scheduled for this Monday, 

November 25 at 6 p.m. at the Educational Services Center. 


